Selectmen’s Minutes
2 October 2001
11:00am

The Chair, Lloyd Sullivan at 11:00am called the specially scheduled Selectmen’s meeting to order. Those
present included Jenifer Landman (Selectman) and Russell McAllister (Town Administrator).

Mr. Sullivan noted that the meeting had been called in order to review a candidate for filling the vacant
Selectman position. Mr. Sullivan made the motion to appoint George Lagassa to fill the vacant seat on the
Board. Ms. Landman seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved. Both members spoke
of Mr. Lagassa’s past service as Selectmen, his expertise, accomplishments, and commitment to North
Hampton.

Adjournment

There being no further business Mr. Sullivan made the motion to adjourn. Ms. Landman seconded the
motion. The meeting adjourned at approximately 11:03am.

Respectfully,

Russell McAllister
Town Administrator



